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Comments: I just wanted to comment that I think e-bikes should be allowed anywhere that bikes are allowed.

They do not do any more damage to the trails, they ride just like acoustic bikes, and are almost silent. They give

folks with disabilities the option to ride mountain bikes. They will reduce driver shuttle traffic on the pass because

people with e-bikes will just ride up old pass road and ride their bikes down the trails. It does not put anymore

impact on the trails and will give Many more people access to our trails. It would be amazing to have more bike

trails in Jackson and allow all trails to be used for e-bikes. They are just plain fun and when your going downhill

you are not going any faster than an acoustic and they just give you a little help on the up so you don't have to

get off your bike in technically harder parts. I really don't see the difference between the two types of bikes other

than e-bikes make mountain biking accessible for all ages and disabilities. Thanks for listening.


